July 23, 2010 - We depart for PNG July 25th

Dear Friends and Family,

Thank you so much for praying. There has also been much prayer and many tears on our part in working through this decision. We have finally made the decision to go ahead with our scheduled July 25 departure for PNG. We would like to share more with you about what went into this decision but will save that for another time.

For now we want to let you know how much we appreciate all of you who have let us know you've been praying for us and have given us such words of encouragement. Thank you!

Please pray for health and safety as we return to Ukarumpa and then on to Malasiga. It will be hard to say "Goodbye" again here, but we are excited to be getting back to work both in translating the Word of God and teaching literacy. And we are excited to see our Tami friends once again.

We are able to continue our work because of your faithfulness.

Kim & Annie Colich